

Chief Executive Officer: Mr. R. Crane

March 2023

Dear Parent / Carer

We are delighted to announce the appointment of Mick Fenwick as the new Headteacher of Stokesley School following a very rigorous recruitment and appointment process. Mr Fenwick is currently Deputy Headteacher at Malton School and has considerable experience in school leadership roles. I would like to thank colleagues at Stokesley School and from across the Trust for their involvement in this process.

Mr Fenwick will be starting as Headteacher after the Easter break. We have begun the process of ensuring that there is a smooth handover from Mrs Millett, the current Headteacher, to ensure that Stokesley School continues to provide a great educational experience for all students.

We look forward to welcoming Mr Fenwick to the School and the Trust.

Yours faithfully

Mr R Crane

Chief Executive Officer

Hochael bone

01642 718556 hradmin@aretelearningtrust.org



